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UHNM CHARITY RAFFLE 
There are some brilliant prizes in our UHNM Charity
raffle, which is running throughout September -
please support if you can.

2024 SCHOOL MUSICAL
AUDITIONS

What an amazing turn out for the Mary Poppin’s
auditions this week. Well done and thank you to all
that attended. With the call backs this week we are
on the edge of our seat to see the final line up.
Good luck! 

Just a short time after welcoming our new
Year 7 students, we are already making
arrangements for our Open Evening for Year 6
students and their parents/carers.

Many thanks to all of our current students
who have volunteered to act as guides or
help in departments during the evening.  
Your help is really appreciated.

Don’t forget, our second INSET day of the year
is the day after Open Evening, so school is
closed to students on Friday 22nd September.

Mrs Johnson

It is our annual Prospective Parents’ Evening on
Thursday 21st September and we are looking
forward to sharing with you why Blythe Bridge
High School & Sixth Form is so special. 

Please visit our website and follow the link on the
homepage to book a place. 

SHOWCASING OUR SCHOOL



ALUMNI PORT VALE  DEBUT 
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MORNING CLUB

YEAR 7 COMPETITION 
Our popular Back to
School Competition has
returned and our new
Year 7 are invited to take
part.
Follow the link on FROG
in your homework
assignments to find a
number of pictures 

REVISION BUNDLES 

 LIFEGUARD OPPORTUNITIES 

Are you aged 16 or over on 3rd November 2023?
Do you live in Staffordshire?
Do you careers aspirations in the leisure industry?
Why not take this first step to getting qualified as a
lifeguard?
If this has made you think, then please follow the
link below and start your journey.  
The course will run at our school swimming pool
during October half-term.
https://rlssuk.tahdah.me/event/detail/766381

Places are limited so we encourage you to sign up
soon.

Revision bundles for Year 10 and 11 students are
available to purchase through ParentPay at a great
value price of £10. This includes a revision guide,
exam practice book and a pack of revision cards.
Please ensure you select the correct tier (H/F)
when making an order. Students can check with
their maths teacher if they are unsure. 

Ex student Baylee made
a Cup Match debut last
week. And what a debut
it was too. Fantastic
performance!
Well done, Baylee!  We
are all very proud of you.

showing members of the leadership team getting
their bags packed for school. Try to work out which
bag belongs to which member of staff. Good Luck!

A LEVEL FRENCH
We are so excited to have
a French A Level group
this year.
We can't wait to start
planning future visits and
hands on projects with
our partners in France so 

our students can experience the French culture and
heritage for themselves. Just watch this space!

From Monday 18th
September, we will be
launching our morning
club 'Kickstart' which
will be supported by
our Year 11 prefects.
There is no need to
book, students are
encouraged to just turn
up. Refreshments are
20p.

CHESS CLUB
The school Chess league returns this
week in room 10 at lunchtimes. Bring
your own lunch.
All abilities are welcome as long as you
know the basic rules of chess and are
keen to learn more! 
See Mr Pugh in room 10 for more
information.
Week 1 Thursday lunchtime years
9/10/12/13
Week 2 Friday lunchtime years 7/8/11

https://rlssuk.tahdah.me/event/detail/766381

